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Encouraging news about Dr.
Mohler

Saturday, January 6, 2007

There is very encouraging news about President Mohler. Over the past 24 hours the Lord has been pleased to answer the
prayers of His people and Dr. Mohler’s health has made a marked improvement.

While Dr. Mohler remains hospitalized in the Intensive Care Unit at Baptist Hospital East in Louisville, the attending
physicians are pleased with Dr. Mohler’s progress and confident the situation is under control. Dr. Mohler was moved to
intensive care on Friday after developing pulmonary emboli in both lungs following abdominal surgery. He has been
hospitalized since December 27.

Please continue to pray for Dr. Mohler’s total recovery. Once again Dr. Mohler and his family deeply appreciate your
prayers and concern.
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